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Sharon Craig

From: Lucy Embery <L.Embery@preston.gov.uk>

Sent: 01 August 2017 13:18

To: planning

Subject: FAO Mr S Kilmartin - Consultation response - Planning Application 3/2017/0324 - 

Proposed extension to existing production building (Our ref: 06/2017/0845)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Yellow Category

Dear Mr Kilmartin 

 
Planning Application 3/2017/0324 - Proposed extension to existing 

production building (Our ref: 06/2017/0845) 
 

I refer to the above planning application submitted to this Council for consultation 
purposes.  

 
Under the City Council’s delegated powers I can advise that the City Council has no comments to make 

with regards to this planning application. 

 
I would be grateful if you could send this department a copy of Ribble Valley Borough Council’s decision 

notice to devcon@preston.gov.uk in due course. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Lucy Embery  

Senior Planning Officer  

 

Telephone: +441772906532 

 

Planning Management 

Town Hall, Lancaster Road, Preston, PR1 2RL  
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Your City Council is a Living Wage Employer. 
 
 
This message and any file or link transmitted with it is confidential, subject to copyright, and intended solely for the 
use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. It may contain privileged information. Any unauthorised review, 
use, disclosure, distribution or publication is prohibited. If you have received this email in error please contact the 
sender by reply email and destroy and delete the message and all copies from your computer. 
 
Any views expressed within the body of this message are solely those of the author(s) involved, and do not 
necessarily represent those of the City Council. 
 
This message has been scanned for viruses. 


